ODISHA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
CUTTACK

NOTICE
No. 3%-4)/ PS.C.. Dt.......2| %129,
(1E-09-2018-19) (DR — 11)

The written examination scheduled on 23.08.2020 for recruitment to the post of Assistant
Executive Engineer (Electrical) is herewith postponed. Conduct of the said written examination
shall be notified in due course. The concerned candidates are advised to visit the website of the

Commission regularly regarding conduct of the written examination.

The present notice supersedes the notice No. 3124/PSC, dt. 25.06.2020.



